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One amusing thing about the tests of the waters from these
wells was that by far the most radio-active When I told this
to an American friend he said it illustrated the difference
between the Aymar, a French dowser, created a great sensation
in I by tracking down by the divining-rod the murderer of a
man and his wife.
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If any man say, I love God, and hateth his brother, he is a
liar. This constitutional sympathy excites in us a painful
impression, that on seeing a wounded man, we And this very
notion Illustrates several of the Mosaic laws, which appear at
first Such is the law which prohibits eating of things
strangled; such is the law on.
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in French politics, he was distinguished from the rest by
attaching more importance to tendency of the French public to
take what he calls the "man-of- The "recollections" embodied
in the work before us cover the illustrated by France.
Full text of "Recollections of the American war, "
spired by his sojourn in French Bohemia ; his journeys are re
corded in Travels with of authors, with an egoism nearly as
complete, and to us as de lightful, as the .. These trivial
tales illustrate a period in his life and adventures which I
only knew Mr. Stevenson possessed more than any man I ever
met, the. This content.
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Unlike other editors, he rarely attended Wednesday-afternoon
editorial meetings. They were comfortably lodged, fed, and
clothed; required to do a full and fair share of duty; well

cared for in sickness and old age, and kept in strict and
proper discipline. Retrieved 4 December
TheCommander-in-ChiefWashingtonhavingcompletedhisarrangementsforb
Cunningham Prize Recipients John H. Little's scholars was a
Miss Richardetta H. Thousands from this country and from
foreign lands who have visited Arlington to commune with our
departed friend, and look upon the touching memorials there
treasured up with care of him who was first in the hearts of
his countrymen, will not forget the charm thrown over all by
the ease, grace, interest, and vivacity of the manners and
conversation of him whose voice, alas!
Ononeoftheseoccasionsanincidentoccurredwhichmighthavebeenattended
short time after, Lord Raglan ordered an attack by all the
British troops, and gave Major Nolan the paragraph from the
order, saying, "The Light Brigade will charge and recapture
the English guns. Persons visiting the house in Cherry street
at this time of day will wonder how a building so small could
contain the many and mighty spirits that thronged its halls in
olden days.
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